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The noble Polish family Sternberg.





Die adlige polnische Familie
Sternberg.







Sternberg. In a blue field a golden,
eight-pointed star; Helmet decoration: a peacock tail. When the
Tatars moved to Moravia after the Battle of Legnica in 1241, one of
their leaders, named Pera, stormed the town of Olumiec. King Waclaw
of Bohemia's hetman Yaroslav attacked him, drove out the Tartars
and captured Pera. As a reward for this deed, the king gave the
hetman the Sternberg Castle near Olomouc and bestowed on him this
coat of arms, which was also named Sternberg after the castle,
which name Jaroslav and his descendants, who came to Poland before
1450, also bore Sendomierz Voivodeship sat. This coat of arms is
used by:



Debski, Golanski, Gorski, Pomorski, Schewe,
Sternberg, Temberski, Witkowski, Wolski.





Gorski, coat of arms of Sternberg (vol. 4 p.
215)




Coat of Arms of Sternberg (Vol. 8 p. 516-518)



Sternberg Coat of Arms . The star shall be in a
blue field of gold, with eight horns, a peacock's tail in the helm
as they describe, Biel. fol . 168. Paproc . about the coat of arms.
fol . 558. Approx. volume. 3rd fol . 136. This coat of arms was
acquired on one such occasion. After that Tatarska suffocated in
the depths of Poland and our defeat at Lignica in 1241 when the [p.
517] On Moravian soil this terrible paganism took hold, and there
he destroyed everything with fire and sword for a month or more, so
long as he had no resistance from Wenceslaus, the Bohemian king,
whose fear of the victorious Tatar was saber far and deep carried
away hidden: one of the main leaders of this pagan army named Pera,
assured by the fear of all Moravian citizens, more resolutely close
to the walls of the city of Olomouc: who, having perceived them,
one of the Czech cavalry, which provided a capable company with
something little, He threw himself on him so stubbornly that,
having defeated his people, he captured himself and took him to
Olomouc, whose bravery the Bohemian king Wenceslaus rewarded not
only that Sternberg Castle gave him an eternal donation, but also
him and his successors, in this form, as it was called, composed
the coat of arms of Šternberk, named after the donated castle:
Paprocki from Długosz , because Bielski writes something different
about it. Paprocki in the garden f. 189. called him Jar [p. 518] of
the Bohemian nobility and appointed him to this crown, Biel. In
1467, but also in Poland, Paprocki wrote a tombstone from the
Kraków Cathedral, Nobilis Domini Magistri Olsnen de Sternberg
sacrarum literature Doctoris et Canonici Cracov . Death 1527. Not
only that Sternberg Castle gave him an eternal gift, but also to
him and his successors, in this form, as it is said, the Sternberg
coat of arms was created, which was named after the donated castle:
it is Paprocki from Długosz because Bielski writes about it a
little differently. Paprocki in the garden f. 189. called him Jar
[p. 518] of the Bohemian nobility and appointed him to this crown,
Biel. In 1467, but also in Poland, Paprocki wrote a tombstone from
the Kraków Cathedral, Nobilis Domini Magistri Olsnen de Sternberg
sacrarum literature Doctoris et Canonici Cracov . Death 1527. Not
only that Sternberg Castle gave him an eternal gift, but also to
him and his successors, in this form, as it is said, the Sternberg
coat of arms was created, which was named after the donated castle:
it is Paprocki from Długosz because Bielski writes about it a
little differently. Paprocki in the garden f. 189. called him Jar
[p. 518] of the Bohemian nobility and appointed him to this crown,
Biel. In 1467, but also in Poland, Paprocki wrote a tombstone from
the Kraków Cathedral, Nobilis Domini Magistri Olsnen de Sternberg
sacrarum literature Doctoris et Canonici Cracov . Death 1527.
Summoning him to this crown, Biel. In 1467, but also in Poland,
Paprocki wrote a tombstone from the Kraków Cathedral, Nobilis
Domini Magistri Olsnen de Sternberg sacrarum literature Doctoris et
Canonici Cracov . Death 1527. Summoning him to this crown, Biel. In
1467, but also in Poland, Paprocki wrote a tombstone from the
Kraków Cathedral, Nobilis Domini Magistri Olsnen de Sternberg
sacrarum literature Doctoris et Canonici Cracov . death
1527.
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